Lynnfield Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes

 Wednesday December 13, 2017

Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Michael Cuddy, Patrick Mazzola, Terri Farrell, Bob Relihan, Joe Maney

  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:00 pm the meeting was called to order by Rich Sjoberg

2.
Signatures were obtained for invoices

3. Rich made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 15, 2017 meeting. Frank seconded the motion and all agreed.

4.
Joe informed the committee that we had one more rental before Thanksgiving.  We have received the   check and that will be all for field rentals this season. .  Joe will contact the leagues to give them a reminder about the time line/procedure for spring submittals.

5. Jim Squadrito presented to the board the program FIRST Lego which is a team challenge program.  The committee was very interested in the program and will research it more.

6. Julie informed the committee that the Tree Lighting went great.  We have a few suggestions on how to make it even better.  Julie told the committee the Kennebunkport trip was well received and we plan on doing it again next year maybe on a Saturday.  Learn to Skate started this past weekend and we have approximately 30 kids enrolled in each class.  We are looking into a new yoga program for children with special needs.

7. Rich & Julie updated the committee on the SCAC.  We are trying to put together a Senior Child bowling day at Kings as well as other activities.

8. The committee was given the financial reports from Munis.
9.   Terri updated the committee on the Open Space Plan she is working on with Betty Adelson.  She was         
asked to review the recreational area surveys form 2010.  Each member will take a park to review.

10. Mike made a motion to authorize spending $2800 out of the revolving account to purchase a storage container.  Frank seconded and the all agreed. 
11. Rich informed the committee that Townscape was open to having a Friends of Lynnfield Rec Silo but just need to check on a few accounting questions.
12. Matt gave us an update on the Rec Center.  He is following up with Ted Caswell regarding CFAC.

13.Rich made a motion to adjourn at 8:34. Frank second and they all agreed.
